
LET’S HEAR FROM YOU...
We’d like to hear from you about our FY 2008 Annual Report on Performance and Accountability. Did we 
present information in a way you could use? What did you like best and least about our report? How can 
we improve our report in the future?

You can send written comments to:

U.S. Department of the Interior
Office of Planning and Performance Management

MS 5258-MIB
1849 C Street, NW

Washington, DC  20240

Or, if you prefer, email your comments to karen_lein@ios.doi.gov.

For Copies of this Report
An electronic copy of this report and its companion executive summary are available at www.doi.gov/pfm. 
We also encourage you to access the links to other documents that describe the Department of the 
Interior’s mission and programs, including the Department of the Interior’s 2007-2012 Strategic Plan. 

To request additional copies on disk of this report, please contact:

	 U.S. Department of the Interior
	 Office of Financial Management
	 MS 2557-MIB
	 1849 C Street, NW
	 Washington, DC  20240
	 (202) 208-4701

http://www.doi.gov/pfm
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